COMMUNICATION C250
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 3:21 PM March 1, 2022
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Proposed development 3812 Major Mackenzie

From: teresa slavec

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 3:21 PM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Linda Jackson
<Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn lafrate <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Proposed development 3812 Major Mackenzie

Good afternoon

| am writing to add my voice to oppose this development.

| don’t understand why the city of Vaughan would want to add anymore traffic to Major Mackenzie. Traffic on Major
Mckenzie is already unbearable. Think of what the impact would be on the hospital as well if an ambulance has to get
through.

Look at Rutherford Road with all those condos. It’s a nightmare. It takes half an hour or more to crawl across
Rutherford from the 400 to Keele. Do you really want to gridlock Maple - Major Mackenzie as well. Can cooler heads
please prevail!

Think of your constituents please. We do not want this!!

The infrastructure does not support this many units I’'m sure you would agree.

This is greed.

| implore you please do NOT approve this horrible plan.

| await your reply

Teresa Slavec

Sent from my iPad


ferranta
Public Mtg


